McGuigan, Patrick

From: Schroeder, Ann

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 5:25 PM
To: McGuigan, Patrick

Subject: FW: Tonight's Forum?

Hi Patrick,

I know it’s too late for tonight, but can you share this with the TPC? Thanks.

Ann

From: Glozier, Jason

Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 4:58 PM

To: Schroeder, Ann <ASchroeder@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: FW: Tonight's Forum?

Ann can you please forward this to the TPC members.

Jason Glozier

Disability Rights and Services Program Specialist
City of Madison Department of Civil Rights
Disability Rights and Services Program
City-County Building, Room 523

210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.

Madison, WI 53703

Phone: 608.266.6511

E-mail: jglozier@cityofmadison.com

From: Hicks, Betty
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 12:25 PM
To: Glozier, Jason <JGlozier@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Tonight's Forum?

Jason,

I want to let you know that I won't be able to
make 1t to the hearing tonight due to I'm sicker
than a dog.

But I would 1like you to read my statement to
them, please:

I've used Metro for many years, since high
school. Been through many changes but they were
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not as bad as what is being suggested now. Using
just cash instead of tickets. I rely on the
ticket system, I would find it difficult to
always have to have cash on hand for a two way
ride. Tt would cut into someone's monthly budget
including mine. And won't be able to spend money
on important items, and also have fun.

I have friends who also depend on Paratransit and
they make less money than I do, this increase
would take the opportunity of some going to
movies and shopping, and other places, due to
always having to make sure they have enough money
for both rides. In the end, the person would pay
more for the transportation than the actual
event.

Sso I really think you should really rethink this
plan of yours. (Jason, Too Harsh?)

Betty Hicks




